Building and Needs Assessment Committee

AUG X 2 2002 TOWN CLERK

Minutes of Meetings held on 8 Jan, 12 Feb and 12 March 2002

Present: George Moe (Chairman)

Drew Brown Jeff Hughes David W. Rego.

Meetings were held on the above dates jointly with members of the Building Use Committee and representatives of the architectural firm, the Office of Michael Rosenfeld. The purpose of the meetings was to hear progress report from the architects on the feasibility study being carried out on the property at 335 Main Street.

Summaries of the discussions were prepared by the architects and these represent a fair record of the meetings. A copy is attached.

